Dear Parents,

In your child’s class, a case of head lice has been reported to me today. It is essential that you check
your child’s hair this evening and carry out the necessary treatment. Once treated it is important
that you check your child’s hair at least once a week.

Please make sure you carry out this check as it is most frustrating to treat your child, only to discover
that they have been re-infested within days because other parents have not bothered to carry out

the necessary inspection.
Many thanks for your co-operation in this sensitive issue.

Yours sincerely,

L. Kelly.
Headteacher



